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We are in huge support of this project for our agricultural community and the food industry it
supports. 

There simply is not enough of these businesses in our local area. This creates huge hardships
for livestock producers and the customers they serve.  Often we must go out of our 
community and County to find these services, losing business and tax revenue for our local
businesses, thier employees and our County.

We own property in the general area of this proposed business and are in total support of it
moving forward. 

Sincerely,
Terry and Sheri Powers 
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